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TERMINATION OF THE SOUTHWEST MONSOON

Recent analyses showed a significant weakening of the southwest
monsoon winds over the last few days. With this development, the
southwest monsoon season or known locally as “Habagat” has ended. *
Moreover, the strengthening of the high pressure systems over the
Asian continent suggests the gradual transition of the season. This
pattern will lead to the beginning of the northeast monsoon “Amihan”
season in the coming days.

L

VICENTE B. MALANO Ph.D.
Administrator

“tracking the sky....helping the country!”

Postal Address: P.O. Box 3278 Manila * Tel No. (63-2) 929-4865 / 434-9040+ Fax No. 929-4865



